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Please Drive Safely—Especially in Construction Work Zones 

Contact: LCRC 517-546-4250 

 

Construction Advisory 

Argentine Road South of  M-59  

 

 

The following project is expected to be underway soon.  As always, weather adversities, changes in contractor’s 

schedules, or other factors could alter the timing described in this advisory.  The Livingston County Road 

Commission will issue revised advisories for those projects with high traffic impacts. 

 

Township: Oceola Township  

Roadway: Argentine Road at M-59 

Starting Date: June 27, 2022  

Completion Date: August 12, 2022  

Project Purpose: Road reconstruction  

Traffic Impact: High Traffic Impact. Argentine Road will be CLOSED. Residents and emergency vehicles will 

have access to their homes from Golf Club Rd. 

   

 

 


